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ST.VINCENT’S PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
MINUTES 17.03.21 (online) 

 

Attendees – Co-chairs plus 30 parents Miss Coleman, Mrs Duffy & Miss Carruthers  
 
Start of meeting: 12.30 
 
Introduction Welcome and thank you for attendance. 
 
 
Update on Easter Class Mini-Fair 
  
Date: March 31st – morning 
 

 Class Easter Fair  
The children will have several activities supported by SVPA and led by the teachers 

 

 Class Eggs Hunt: 
Children will start the day with an Eggs hunt - small eggs hidden in the classroom to be shared 
 

 Easter Bonnet 
This year the Easter Bonnet will be made in class (parents won’t have to organise another Craft 
activity at home!). 
Shana proposed different ideas for bonnets/ crowns and small crafts around Easter.  

 

 Waffles  
Each child will be presented a waffle in class with a choice of toppings. 
Two parents will bake the waffles in the hall whilst wearing face masks and gloves. Waffles will 
be served on trays for each class by the school staff to maintain social distancing. 
We would need volunteers for the waffle batter -  4 parents volunteered in the meeting. Class 
Reps to ask for more volunteers. 
 

 International Easter Hamper Raffle 
Following cancellations of our International evening activities, it has been decided to organise at 
this time of year an International Easter Hamper.  
To celebrate our cultural diversity, children can bring any non-perishable items from their Home 
country or any Easter items/treats before March 24th.  
Please no nuts/no alcohol as it will have to go through the classes directly to limit access to the 
office. Class reps to remind parents. 
Raffle tickets for the Hamper will go through the school bag this week. 

 
Second-hand Uniform Sale 
Wednesday 24th March from 8am to 9am .  
Please bear in mind social distancing and wear face masks. This sales will be mainly focussed on 
Summer items. 
Class reps to remind parents. 
 
Online Gym class to fundraise for the school have been proposed by one parent.  
To start weekly after Easter holidays. 
More information to follow through the class WhatsApp. 
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Drafting plans for our 2021 school Auction 
Plans for a school Auction are on. 
Due to the difficult context, it has been agreed to limit the auction to our school community. We won’t 
approach businesses for donations / advertisements in the school name and we won’t have an auction 
catalogue. 
However, we still think we can organise a great auction focussing on donations from our school 
community as these kind of lots have always been very successful. 
We will assess later the option of having the action online or in person depending on health regulations. 
 
 
Next SVPA Class Rep meeting to plan after Easter to start drafting our School Auction/Creativity 
Session.  
 
End of meeting : 13.00 
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